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Idaho’s current mandatory insurance reporting system, Online Insurance Verification System, (OIVS) for
the Division of Motor Vehicles will be changing. Idaho DMV will be transitioning over the next few
months to the Idaho Insurance Verification System (IdaholVS).

IdaholVS will be able to perform real-time insurance verification and improve the uninsured
identification process. This transition will require all insurance companies authorized to sell motor
vehicle liability insurance to register with the new system. Beginning June 30, 2023, the IdaholVS system
is available to insurance companies for registration, testing, and production integration.

Key Dates:
July 31, 2023 is the deadline to register on the IdaholVS website.

September 30, 2023 is the deadline for companies to begin testing. Insurance companies must submit a
test BOB file to IdaholVS and begin web services testing.

December 1, 2023 is the deadline for insurance companies to move to production with IdaholVS making
their production web services available (if applicable) and begin BOB data submissions.

IdaholVS utilizes the Insurance Industry Committee on Motor Vehicle Administration (ICMVA) standards
for insurance company reporting.

More information is available in the guide attached. Idaho Code section 49-1234 requires all insurance
companies authorized to sell motor vehicle insurance in Idaho to report their Book of Business (BOB),
and effective July 1, 2023, this must be done weekly. Until complete implementation, insurers must
continue to report the BOB to the OIVS in the interim.

The Guide attached, and any future updates will be posted on the IdaholVS website. Go to
www.ldaholVS.com, click on the HELP link, and then on Help For Insurance Companies. The current OIVS
system will be discontinued after IdaholVS is fully implemented and operational.

If you have any questions about IdaholVS, please send an email to help desk at support@IdaholVS.com.
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